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Gubelin Gem Lab launches redesigned gemmological report 
 
Beginning this coming Monday, 14th September 2015, gemstones submitted to the Gubelin Gem Lab will 
receive a completely redesigned gemmological report.  

Aside of the revamped report, the Gubelin Gem Lab proudly launches some other great new services, 
such as the Gemmological Profile, a carefully crafted, customized booklet that can be ordered to 
accompany the gem lab report. The Gemmological Profile features more specific information on the 
individual gemstone, and primarily addresses retail clients and privates. For now, this service is available 
for Burmese rubies and sapphires, Kashmiri sapphires, and Colombian emeralds of a certain quality, more 
to follow soon. 

To learn more about these new services, please come and see us at the September Jewellery fair in Hong 
Kong at our booths 6Q00 at AWE, and 3M057 at HKCEC. 
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